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Pon L. Warner, Ph.D.
P. O. Box 781
3 65401

Rolla, Missouri
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Mr. James C. Malaro, Chief e S

Materials Branch

Pirectorate of Licensing

U. 8. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Malaro:

Enclosed is my review and analysis of the revised Kerr-!'cGee
Corporation application for permission to operate an injection
well at the company's Sequoyah plant, as requested in your letter
of Junec 2.

The review is not entirely restricted to the geologic aspects
of the application. However, I have stressed the geologic aspects,
gsince they are the most criti~al at the present time.

I hope that the review is responsive to your recuest. Please
do not hesitate to contact me if any clarification or additional
information is needed. I have retained the application to allow
for further study if necessary.

A total of five days time was required for the review. I
might call your attention to the fact that my present appointment
as consultant to the Atomic Energy Commission expires June 30,
1872.

Thank you for the opportunity to be of service.
Sincerely yoursﬂ
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